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Summer Term 2  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have all had a great start to your summer!  

First and foremost, I’d like 
to thank all of you for the 
incredible year it has been! 
From the bottom of our 
hearts, we want to take this 
time to say thank you for 
your hard work and 
enthusiasm. Arise 
Academy wouldn’t be 
where we are today without 
the hard-working staff and 
dedicated parents we have; 
thank you! We’ve had a wonderful Summer Term 2 
welcoming some new students and celebrating the 
ones who have spent this past year with us! We’re 
honoured to have the community we have at Arise 
Academy and are looking forward to another year of 
success!   

From across the board, 
students have learned 
important key lessons in 
different subject areas such as 
Math, Science, Art, and PHSE. 
Some topics learned in Math 
include estimation and 
approximation and simplifying 
algebraic expressions. In 
Science, students were taught 
the classification of animals, the 

solar system, and diffusion of chemicals. Before 
introducing the subjects learned in Art, I’d like to say a 
big congratulations to our newly qualified Art 
Teacher, Nour Zantah! She’s worked incredibly hard  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Field Trip to the Science Museum 
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this past year to make her QTS and truly deserves the 
recognition! The topics in art she taught include 
Exploring the Art of Landscape Painting, Experimenting 
with Mediums Acrylic and Beyond, Introduction to 
Gustav Klimt: The Master of Patterns and Frida Kahlo: 
The Art of Symbols and Personal Expression. 

Outside of the classroom, 
students went to the 
Science Museum where 
they learned about 
different science 
phenomena! Including, 
how other forces interact 
with one another, the solar 
system, and the energy 
revolution. Please refer to 
the photos on page 1. 
Then, students explored 
the beautiful town of 

Brighton! While by the coast, they had the opportunity 
to spend the rewards money they’ve collected 
throughout the term. This gave them something to 
show for all the hard work they’ve accomplished in the 
past couple of months.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of those 
who attended the Art Exhibition last week and take a 
moment to celebrate the 
students graduating and 
leaving Arise Academy. 
With their sights set on 
big adventures and 
different colleges, we are 
excited to see what the 
future has in store for 
them! Thank you for your 
time at Arise Academy 
and best of luck on your 
new adventures! 
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2024-2025 Academic Year 
We are delighted to welcome new staff this upcoming 
September!  

Teachers:  

 Theresa Bailey, Science Teacher 
 James Dobbin, English Teacher 
 Ishmael Onyenuforo, Maths Teacher 
 Nabil Aktouf, Maths Teacher 

Teaching Assistants and Behaviour Mentors: 

 Milton Cavila Abilio 
 Neylan Savin-Thompson 
 Jodine Williams 
 Emphraim Masaki 
 Harriett Wright 

Administrator: 

 Jordan Webster 

Chef: 

 George Lawson 

 

 

  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Last day of Term – Wednesday 24th July at 12:30pm  

NEW pupils only; September Start – Wednesday 4th 
September  

September Start – Thursday 5th September 

Academic Review Days – Tuesday, 14th of January, Tuesday, 
29th April, Tuesday, 10th June 

 

Arise Academy telephone number: 
02045-016761 


